

CCO Advisory Councils
Report to the Governing Board
May 2015

Rural Advisory Council

The RAC met on Friday May 8th at Peace Harbor Hospital in Florence, OR. Amanda Cobb, from Trillium, joined the Council by phone to review performance data for Western Lane County. Reviewing this data is part of the RAC's effort to identify issues that need to be addressed. The data that was shared is included on the back side of this report. The group discussed the information and agreed to investigate prevention approaches to increasing the performance on several measures. It was also agreed that the clinicians need to get this this information in a way that encourages them to take action. The RAC will be taking this information, as well the concerns raised at the April meeting into consideration as they craft recommendations.